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Boundary Commissioners,

My husband and I have a cabin that we started building in the Funter Bay Area in the early 1990’s. Our cabin is just
north of the mouth of the bay just to the bay side of the Funter Bay State Park Area Kitten Islands.

We see in the Annexation proposal by The City and Borough of Juneau that we would not be included in the Funter
Bay Area but in the Mansfield Peninsula area. We feel that is wrong as Funter is our port for our cabin and should
not be in a separate borough!

We feel also that the Xunaa Borough would be a better fit for the Funter Bay Area. We feel Juneau has not been
supportive to us in our travels to and from the area. We have requested improvements and completed CBJ public
surveys regarding the North Douglas Launch Ramp many times only to be ignored. Maybe keeping our boat in the
Xunaa Borough that seems to respect local boaters seems to make more sense. From what we see CBJ is just
looking for more taxable land and not providing any additional services.

If the area needs to be incorporated into an existing borough we request that it is incorporated into the Xunaa
Borough.

Sincerely,
Jim and Nadine Trucano
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